
 

 

To: Mayor Shannon Martin & City of Port St Lucie City Counselors 

From: Dr. Chauncelor Howell, President  

Subj: Partnership for 2025 Juneteenth 5K Run/Walk 

 

1. The Treasure Coast Black Chamber of Commerce is formally requesting to partner with the City 

of Port St Lucie in the inaugural 2025 Juneteenth 5k Run/Walk. With your approval to co-sponsor 

this event with us, we request the use of the official City of PSL’s logo and promotional support 

for all advertising efforts.  

 

2. Collaboration with the City of Port St Lucie’s Diversity Committee at-large and the 5K Run/Walk 

Chair, Kacey Armstrong, the details of this event are as follows: 

 

 Date: June 14, 2025 (Saturday) 

 Time: 7:00 am 

 Place: MidFlorida Event Center (Tentative) 

 Host Organization: Treasure Coast Black Chamber of Commerce 

 

3. In closing and on behalf of the members of the TCBCC, I would like to thank you all for your 

time and consideration of this request. Please feel free to reach out if you have any further 

questions.  

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Dr Chauncelor Howell, President 

Treasure Coast Black Chamber of Commerce                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 


